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Finding Humour 

“You can increase your brain 

power three to fivefold simply 

by laughing and having fun 

before working on a problem. ” 

Doug Hall 
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You are invited… 

Presentation Day is on Thursday 13 December, starting at 9:30am, 

under the COLA. Parents are more than welcome to attend. Should 

your child be receiving an award you will be notified prior to the day.  

We hope to see you there! 

 

 

Thank You Volunteers! 

We will be holding a morning tea ‘Thank You’ for all the parents/grandparents who have 
volunteered to assist with travel, canteen or all the other ways our volunteers help throughout the 
year. This will occur in the library, straight after our Presentation Day ceremony. 

Coming and Going 

We are in the process of finalising our student numbers for next year and start the task of forming 
our classes. If you know of anyone who is interested in having their child attend our school please 
direct them to the office. Similarly, should you be an existing family that is moving from our area 
also please let us know so we have an accurate idea of how many students we will have in each 
grade next year. Thank you for your assistance. 

Coming Events… 

Science Fair UOW Wednesday 28 November 

Nan Tien Temple Thursday 29 November 

2019 Captains 

Speeches 
Monday 3 December 

School Disco Tuesday 4 December 

Scripture Assembly Thursday 6 December 

Presentation Day Thursday 13 December 

Last day for 

Students 
Wednesday 19 December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Four, Week Seven 



 

Book and Toy Drive 

Thank you to those who have already bought in gifts and books for 
The Smith Family Christmas Toy and Book Drive…all donations very 
welcome. Please remember gifts must be new and remain 
unwrapped so they can be matched to suitable age groups. 

Habits of Mind  

Our habit for this week is Finding Humour. 
 
Extract from   

HABITS OF MIND 
Arthur L. Costa, Ed. D. 

Professor Emeritus, 
California State University, Sacramento 

 

 

 
Have a good day!     

 

Raelene Redfern  
Principal 
 

Library News 
Please remember to return your Library book/s on Wednesday 28 November so you can borrow. We have 
some new books waiting to be borrowed and this is your last chance this year!! 

Mrs Smith - Teacher Librarian 



  



 



 





 



 

 

 

 

 

 

         



 


